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Rule Change Type Effective Date Draft Received Board Action

Standard 12/1/2024 12/15/2023

Rule Change Intent

The USHJA Pony Task Force recommends this rule change that will allow Ponies to have a second Green year. Allowing two Green years will help the proper 
development of Ponies. A second Green year for Ponies will also help set them up for more inexperienced riders. The current Green Pony divisions are 
typically low in entry numbers, and this rule change should help the divisions fill more regularly.

Proponent Details Contact Information

USHJA Katie Patrick

kpatrick@ushja.org
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